
Andrew Beattie @
From: Greg Deeth <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Friday, 12 August 2016 5:21 PM
To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox
Subject: SIMTA MODIFICATION - SSD 5066 [Early Works]

I object to these modifications, on merit and on principle because...you have had no regard for the people that live

in this area. Pollution, more traffic on already packed motorways. Noise. Bit by bit this is being put through not only

by the previous government but also by the current federal government. For once, think of the people who live

here, who bought here years ago on the assumption we would have peaceful, healthy lifestyle living in this area.

What gives you the right to do this without regard to the residents of this area. All involved should be very ashamed
of yourselves.

Yours sincerely,

Greg Deeth

This email was sent via doAgooder, a campaign platform that enables people to contact you regarding issues they

care about. The FROM field of this email iscampaigns@good.do however the email was sent byGreg Deeth who
provided this email address: gregdeeth@optusnet.com.au

In accordance with web protocol FC 3834 ( http://www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html) we have included this address
in the REPLY-TO field and you should respond to Greg Deeth at that email address.

To learn more about doAgooder visit www.good.do


